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Vessel Notice 
Dear Valued Customer,

In Week 48, IA4 Northbound has adjusted her vessel/ voyage as (N24) FRISIA GOTEBORG 1402. And the vessel will omit Kwangyang by then.

If there are any changes, we will meanwhile notify you.

Should you have any inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact our local customer service representatives.   

Thank you for your support and cooperation.

Maersk (China) Shipping Co. LTD As agent for MCC Transport　
—— Your Inter-Asia Partner
Date: 2014.11.18


